day nursery

LITTLE ROOS DAY NURSERY

SNOW WATCH UPDATE 22 January 2018, 22:00

At Little Roos we have a very committed team of staff, but, on the rare occasion, we may not be able
to open the Nurseries due to unforeseen circumstances.

This page is to keep parents up to date in real time of any snow related issues that may impact on
either travel to nursery or our opening / closing hours etc. in the event of extreme winter weather.

The current status of the Little Roos sites are as follows:

TAPLOW = Snow related concerns — Nursery Open As Usual.

HIGH WYCOMBE = Snow related concerns — Nursery Open As Usual.

MARLOW = Snow related concerns — Nursery Open As Usual.

The routes around the school and nursery have become challenging to use and we need to ensure
children and staff are able to get home and away from the site safely.

The weather conditions are unpredictable and while we would like to keep the nursery open all day,
if we feel that it would be unsafe, we may ask parents to pick their children earlier than usual.

Please also be aware that in the event that some of our staff are unable to get to the nursery or
arrive late, then unfortunately we may have to turn some children away depending whether our
staff to children ratio limit has been reached.

In the event of you not being able to get into nursery with your child on a day impacted by severe
weather please let the nursery know by emailing your local site email address so we have an
understanding of how many practitioners may be needed to operate a 'skeleton staff' if we know in
advance our likely child numbers for the day are significantly reduced. Please refer to the Fee Policy (
under About Us, Our Fees) and Emergency Closure Policy (available online under About Us, Policies)
for more details.

Thank you and please all travel safely.

Little Roos Day Nursery Management Team




